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FOI_22-23_209 

January 2023 

 
Councillor emails to Bangor District Office 
 
Request  
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 could let me know how many emails were 
sent to the Bangor District office by the following councillors for the period 1st January 
2022 to 31st December 2022. Could you provide the individual amount for each 
councillor. 
  
Alderman Wesley Irvine  
Councillor Karen Douglas  
Councillor Ray McKimm  
Councillor Craig Blaney  
Councillor Stephen Dunlop  
Councillor Alistair Cathcart  
 
Response  
 
Alderman Wesley Irvine - 29  
Councillor Karen Douglas - 0  
Councillor Ray McKimm - 1  
Councillor Craig Blaney - 0  
Councillor Stephen Dunlop - 0  
Councillor Alistair Cathcart - 5 
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